
Dear compatriots residing abroad 
 
 
The SAA notify you of the problem of fraud that can affect its 
insurance product <repatriation of bodies>, which is commercialized 
only from Algeria to the benefit of the Algerian community living 
abroad 
 
 
To prevent against this fraud, do not accept the policies of individual 
insurance tickets repatriation of bodies may be offered to you  
abroad since the insurance can not be purchased only with agencies 
of the SAA in Algeria, either individually or collectively as part of 
collective agreements that may be undertaken by associations of 
migrants for the benefit of their members 
If in doubt, send an email to the following address:  
div-vie@saa.dz  or  saa_division@yahoo.fr, or call the following 
numbers  
0021321633525, 0021321634024 and 0021321634115 ask for 
verification and confirmation of the authenticity of individual 
insurance contract for the repatriation of the body that was signed, 
providing the following information 
 
 
 
- Series No of Policy ticket  
- SAA agency code that issued the policy,  
- Dates of establishment and effect of contract  
- Subscriber Identification (name, surname and date of birth)  
- Identification of the insured person (name, surname and date of birth)  
- The amount of premium paid 
 
 
Authenticity, after verification, the contract is signed in the best 
interests of the subscriber. 
 
 


